From: Student Affairs

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 4:06 PM

To: Student Affairs

Cc: Laurie Bellows; Katherine Ankerson; GSA Executive Vice President; ASUN Graduate Student
Assembly; GSA Vice President Student Affairs

Subject: Follow up on Family Housing

Dear Family Housing Residents:

We understand and have heard the concerns expressed by both students and faculty related to
the approved sale of the Colonial Terrace property near east campus. This property has not
been marketed or sold yet, nor have final plans been approved for the future use of our other
family housing properties.

We will pause further action until we can develop a plan to minimize impact to current
residents in each of the university’s family housing properties. We pledge to include residents
as well as faculty, the dean of graduate studies, the associate vice chancellor for global affairs
and representatives of GSA and ASUN in planning next steps.

We truly apologize for any distress our messaging may have caused you and your family. We
will strive to do better in the future.

Best wishes,

Katherine S. Ankerson
Executive Vice Chancellor

Laurie Bellows
Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs



